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TRÓCAIRE 
Trócaire’s campaign for 2021 explores the impact of conflict on families in South 
Sudan. It highlights the challenges facing families and communities who have been 
displaced by conflict, how they support each other through these challenges, and 
how they help each other to survive and thrive. This Lent, through the lives of Awut 
and Ajak we learn more about the suffering of people who have lost their homes 
and loved ones to war, and how they are rebuilding their lives through love, 
friendship and solidarity.  
Awut and Ajak lost their homes and loved ones to the conflict in South Sudan. They 
fled their villages with nothing but the clothes on their back, trekking through miles 
of dangerous bushland with no food or water for themselves or their children. Awut 
arrived in the community of Malek frightened but was welcomed with loving arms 
by her new neighbours. Sometime later, Ajak returned to Malek after having been 
away with her husband who was a soldier. Here, in this remarkable community, 
people whose lives were brought together by pain and suffering are starting new 
lives based on love, friendship and kindness. Every day remains a struggle for Awut 
and Ajak and their families. They struggle to earn money, grow food and attend 
school. Life continues to be full of challenges and obstacles for these amazing 
women, but they face these challenges together, with dignity and solidarity.  
THE TRÓCAIRE BOXES FOR LENT are available in the Churches and the Parish Office.  
In these difficult times we invite YOU TO PLEASE BE A LIFELINE TO Ajak and Awut in 
South Sudan, and to their families who are suffering.  We encourage you to collect 
one for your home & during the season of Lent through your financial support you 
will help them to survive and thrive. 

 LENTEN PRAYER 
Lord, I know how much you love me. Help me to use your love as a 
way to persevere in my Lenten intentions. I am weak, but I know 
with your help, I can use these small sacrifices in my life to draw 

closer to you. Amen 

 

Prepare for New Life:  
Series of Lenten Reflections on zoom with Sr.Theresa 
Fitzgerald from 7.30pm – 9.00pm each Monday for 6 
weeks beginning 22 February until 29th March.  €15 
contribution is requested to cover all 6 nights. Registration 

& Payment at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LentenReflections 

You are invited to take part in our Get Moving with 

Trócaire Fundraising Event ɀ called 'From Limerick 

with Love'.   This is a Diocesan wide event which will 

run over the six weeks of Lent.  

We are all encouraged to get moving, either through walking/running/cycling, so 
that together we collectively cover the distance from Limerick to South Sudan of 
6241 km.  All are welcome to take part regardless of age or fitness levels, as every 
kilometre covered helps to get us there. 
It is important that we remind ourselves to continue to adhere to all Public Health 
guidelines and to stay within the distance restriction at all times. 
You might decide to commit to one walk or weekly walks, it is up to you. 
A GoFundMe Page has been set up, as we ask for any donation, big or small, to get 
ǳǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǘŀǊƎŜǘ ƻŦ ϵолллΦ ¢ƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǘǊŀŎƪ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŘƛǎǘŀƴŎŜǎ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ŜŀŎƘ ǿŜŜƪΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ 
ask you to submit weekly reports on the kilometres you have covered, remember 
every kilometre counts!  You can register to take part AT 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fromlimerickwithlove      

Donations can be made at:  https://gofund.me/d9deb4d6  

LENT ς A NEW WAY FORWARD 
hǳǊ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ ¦ƴƛǘ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŎƻƳǇǊƛǎŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘŜǎ ƻŦ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎΣ tŀǘǊƛŎƪǎǿŜƭƭ -
Ballybrown, Mungret-Crecora-Raheen had a meeting recently, to prepare for Lent. 
Fr Mike, is Moderator of the Unit. They came up with the idea of a Lenten Pack for 
each family to collect on Ash Wednesday.  Each contain a Lenten Information 
Letter, a prayer card, Trócaire Box, a Letter to God on which you are invited to 
express your deepest thoughts in the privacy of this letter along with Blessed 
Ashes which were given out on Ash Wednesday.   They can be collected from the 
churches and Parish Office.  

Time Apart:   A half day retreat in preparation for Lent.  Join us on the 

webcam at the Redemptoristôs Church on Saturday 20
th

 February, for 

some quiet time for reflection and prayer.  The day will commence with Mass 

at 10am and will conclude at 1.3opm.  Facilitated by Phyllis Moynihan RSM 

& Bernadette Murphy. http://www.novena.ie/web-cam  

Weekly Masses Online. 

A candle was lit on Friday 19th to mark Worldwide Day of Prayer for 
Survivors and Victims of Sexual Abuse and will be lit again on Sunday 21st. 

Patrickswell: Weekdays at 9.30am unless there is a funeral scheduled. 
Saturday at 6.30pm & Sunday at 11.30am. 
Adoration: Thursdays 7.00 ς 9.00pm & Saturdays 8.00am ς 12noon. 
Additional Adoration for 6 Sundays of Lent from 4 ς 7pm, starting this Sunday. 
Ballybrown:    Weekdays at 10.30am unless there is a funeral scheduled. 
Saturday at 8.00pm & Sunday at 10.00am. 
The Churches are open for quiet and personal prayer from 11am to 4pm daily. 
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